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Good afternoon East Alton Families,

With the current conditions, tomorrow, Tuesday, January 7, 2025, will be a traditional SNOW DAY, not an
E-Learning day.

With the potential for additional inclement weather, the transition to e-learning days may occur, therefore, we
are providing a device/packet pick-up time for families of K-3rd grade students. Devices/packets can be picked
up from the Eastwood gym (Door 8) between 12:00 PM and 5:30 PM on Tuesday, January 7th.

e Only K-3rd grade students and students in Mrs. Sutton, Mrs. Luce, Mrs. Arbuthnot, Mrs. Buller,
Mrs. Benner, and Mrs. Hausman’s classes need to pick up devices/packets.
Students in 4th-8th grade should already have their devices at home.
Preschool students will not need devices to complete their e-learning. Pre-K families, please check
Class Dojo and the WECC Facebook page for daily e-learning activities for your child to complete.

We are monitoring the weather closely and will communicate school closures on a day-to-day basis. To stay
informed, please:

Watch local TV channels and listen to radio stations.
Check building communications.
Visit the District Facebook page and website for updates.

Packet/Device Pick Up Information

e All pickup will take place at Eastwood Door 8 (Gym Lobby by the playground)
e Packets/Devices can be picked up between 12:00 and 5:30

PreK K - 3rd, Sutton, Luce, 4th-8th
Arbuthnot, Buller,
Benner, Hausman

Check Class Dojo/Facebook Only - | Packet and/or Device Devices should already be
no items to pick up at home. Check Google
Classroom for assignments
and meeting links.

If you cannot come in to pick up your child’s device and have a device at home, you are
welcome to use the link below to access your child’s e-learning class schedule and Google
Meet link to meet with teachers virtually. & EA 13 Inclement Weather E-Learning Schedules

Thank you for your continued support and flexibility during this time. If you have questions, please contact
your student’s school office.


https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1V3y36gidMitNjwQr-1T3VOej037s3VTwjd-p0El39tQ/edit?usp=sharing

